
 

 

All-Party Parliamentary Group on Obesity 

Annual General Meeting of the All-Party Parliamentary Group on Obesity - Minutes 

14:00pm, 25th February 2021, Held Virtually via the Zoom platform 

Minutes 

• Election of Chair and Officers 

o The following Officers were elected: 

o Mary Glindon MP - Chair and registered contact 

o Baroness Walmsley - Vice Chair 

o Dr James Davies MP - Vice-Chair 

o Baroness Jenkin of Kennington - Vice-Chair 

o Jim Shannon MP - Vice-Chair 

o Lord Brooke of Alverthorpe - Vice-Chair 

• Confirmation of the name and purpose statement of the Group 

o The name of the Group was re-confirmed as: 

▪ The All-Party Parliamentary Group on Obesity 

o  The purpose statement of the Group was re-confirmed as: 

▪ To call for the Government to prioritise and drive increased investment and 

resource into both the prevention and treatment of obesity. 

• Appointment of the Secretariat 

o Healthcomms Consulting was reappointed as the Secretariat.  

• Income and Expenditure Statement 

o The Secretariat read the Income & Expenditure Statement for the Group, which was 

confirmed by the Officers. 

• A.O.B 

o The parliamentary Officers expressed thanks to the Secretariat for their work over 

the previous year. 

o An overview of the proposed work for the Group in the coming year was provided by 

the Secretariat. The proposals were supported by the parliamentary Officers, who 

raised further suggestions for activity. The Secretariat would take these suggestions 

forward, and incorporate them into the Group’s work programme.  

  


